
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                  AUGUST 20, 2019 
 

THE FLORISSANT PARKS & RECREATION DEPARTMENT TO HOST THE 11TH 
ANNUAL SUICIDE PREVENTION SOFTBALL TOURNAMENT ON SEPTEMBER 14th  

 
Mayor Lowery is pleased to announce that the City of Florissant Parks & Recreation Department will 
be hosting the 11th annual Suicide Prevention Softball Tournament on Saturday, September 14th at St. 
Ferdinand Park.  
 
The softball tournament will start at 9:00 a.m. and there will be Men’s and Co-ed Divisions ages 
18+years to complete in. The cost is $125 per team registration has already begun but there is still time 
to get your team registered.  100% of the net proceeds go to local suicide prevention organizations 
funding local outreach programs. 
 
To register your team or for more information please contact Evan Stoll at the JFK Center at 314-921-
4250. 
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